s. Hope Flores, CEO

Lawrence County Community Foundation/CFP
P.O.Box 1235

Bedford, IN 47421

Dear Hope,

Although Marge & | won’t be able to make the 30™ Anniversary Celebration, we are
impressed and gratified by how far the LCCF/CFP has come in its first three
decades. We are sorry we can’t attend, but the combination of our move to
Minnesota and our ages makes further trips to Lawrence County unlikely. |
remember fondly attending the 20™ and 25™ anniversary celebrations.

The website demonstrates how the organization is realizing its initial promise. The
founding board intended that LCCF’s reach should be county-wide, and include the
smaller communities. Itis nice to see that happening, and how it serving both
youth and the elderly. | enjoyed reading about the Springville Park and seeing the
recognition of Web Dollens in your recent mailing. 1 am also pleased to see the
continuity in staff leadership, which has undoubtedly contributed greatly to the

organization’s success.

We will be sending a donation for your further work. May God continue to bless
LCCF/CFP in serving the people of Lawrence County.

Sincerel
RIS

Steve Braden




